LGSEC Board Meeting Summary
July 9,2014

The LGSEC Board reviewed the May LGSEC Quarterly Meeting Survey results
and made the decision to hold the next LGSEC Quarterly Meeting during early
September, in Oakland. Information about this meeting will be made
available to LGSEC members shortly. The Board also discussed potential
topics for the quarterly meeting.

The LGSEC Board is going to try and put together an EV listserv to share
challenges and opportunities around this topic. Information will be sent out
in the next newsletter.

Jody London provided a regulatory/legislative update, including information
regarding AB1103, AB758, and AB2145.

The LGSEC Board further discussed potential committees/working groups.



